
18 May 2022

TO: All Players & Parents

FROM: Oscar

RE: 2022 Season

To all Parents & Players who were with us last year: welcome back! To the newbies
joining us this year, welcome from myself and the coaching staff.

The season will officially begin on June 7, 2022.  The Championship week will begin
July 18 and be completed on July 22.  We will be taking a day off of practice on June
14, but the Pee Wees will still be playing their game.

We do not have a game schedule yet and probably will not be receiving it until June 7,
2022.  Please check the school website, as I will post it as soon as we get it. I have
posted the practice schedule so you as parents will know when to bring your player to
the school and when you can pick them up.

I would like to take a moment to welcome the parents and the T-ball players who will be
joining us this year for the first time.  I am scheduling their practices to coincide with the
mites/midgets, but they will be playing their own games once we figure out a schedule.

We are tentatively looking at possibly having a pitchers/catchers (girls) practice one
night a week to hopefully help develop this area in our program. I will let you know once
we have more information.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 218 289 4181.
Please no calls/texts after 9 p.m. unless it is an emergency.

I look forward to working with your players and developing our future Patriots.

Oscar


